
 

 

 

 

New Recycling Cans Are Available At the Village Garage Located At 4 Division Street 

And Can Be Purchased Between The Hours Of 7:30 A.M. and 3:00 P.M. Monday Though Friday 

The New Cans Are Larger and Stronger Than the Old Blue Recycling Bins 

The Cost Of The New Cans Remains The Same As The Old Blue Recycling Bins 

$15.00 Each 


